
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Police Department to report to the Public Safety Committee regarding the 
safety costs related to the use of cash in cannabis businesses and the potential savings 
that can be achieved by changing to or creating incentives for a cashless cannabis 
system.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


